
 
 

 

September 11, 2012 
        CIWQS Place ID: 255284(LW) 
 
 
Subject:  Tentative Order to Amend Site Cleanup Requirements for Phillips 66 San 
Francisco Refinery, located in Rodeo, Contra Costa County  
 
Enclosed for your review is a Tentative Order that will amend Site Cleanup Requirements 
Order No. R2-2006-0065 for the San Francisco Refinery in Rodeo. This amendment adds 
Phillips 66 as a discharger on the Order. 
 
Comments on the Tentative Order must be submitted in writing to this office by October 
18, 2012. Comments received after this date may not be considered. Unless contested, 
the item is not scheduled for a hearing by the Water Board. The amendment will be 
recorded by Executive Officer signature and Finding 5 will be deleted from the 
amendment. Direct questions to me at (510) 622-2363 or by email at 
LWhalin@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
          
        Lindsay Whalin, MS, PG 
        Engineering Geologist  
         Groundwater Protection 
Attachments:  SCR and Tentative Amendment 
 
Mailing List: 
Phillips 66 Company – Chris Swartz 
Chris.Swartz@p66.com 
 
Chevron Environmental Management Company – Rick Rittenberg 
RRitte@chevron.com  
 
DTSC – Mike Eshaghian 
Mike.Eshaghian@dtsc.ca.gov  
 
Water Board NPDES Division – John Madigan 
John.Madigan@waterboards.ca.gov  
 
Contra Costa County Hazardous Materials Program – Randal Sawyer 
rsawyer@hsd.cccounty.us  
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